
 
 

Thank You for Your Support!  

 
Dear Valued Sponsor,  

 
On behalf of the State Fair of West Virginia, I want to extend our deepest gratitude for your 

generous sponsorship of the 2024 State Fair of West Virginia Horse Show. Your support was 

instrumental in making this event a memorable success for both our exhibitors and spectators. 
 

Whether you participated as a platinum sponsor or contributed at the bronze level, your 
involvement truly made a difference. It’s because of sponsors – like you – that our horse show 

continues to thrive, creating lasting memories and fostering a vibrant community around this 
cherished tradition. 

 
As we look ahead to the historic 100th anniversary of the State Fair of West Virginia, we are 

thrilled to begin preparations for what promises to be our most remarkable event yet. To help 
us make this milestone year unforgettable, we are pleased to enclose the 2025 Sponsorship 
Form. 
 

We sincerely hope to have your continued support as we celebrate this momentous occasion. If 
you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me. 
 

Thank you once again for your invaluable contribution. We look forward to partnering with you 
in making the 100th State Fair of West Virginia an extraordinary celebration! 

 
Thank you,  

  
Bobbie Jo Butcher 
Horse Show Secretary 
304-667-9247 

horseshow@statefairofwv.com 
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